
THE SOCIAL & LEARNING INSTITUTE

"Abby Sellers is simply

inspirational. She truly makes

me want to be better in my

role and makes it a joy to

come to work!"

-Trish Dittmer

Assistant Program Coordinator 

Fall 2022

Congratulations 
Abby Sellers, and Welcome

Debbie Grott! 
      Fall teaches us that change is beautiful and the
changes to staff are even more proof of that. We
are so excited that Abby Sellers has accepted the
position of Program Coordinator. Abby has been
an amazing addition to our staff over the last year.
The kindness and energy she brings to our
program is amazing to see. 

     And we want to extend a warm welcome to
Debbie Grott, our new program assistant! Debbie
comes to us with several years experience with
adults with disabilities. Debbie already knows
several of our students from other spaces and
everyone is thrilled to have her with SLI. 

     Debbie and Abby have so many new, unique and
really fun ideas for our program! We are so excited
to see our program grow! 

Welcome to our 
pumpkin patch, Debbie! 



You can always count on the students and staff at The Social and Learning Institute to be doing

fun things! From Yoga, dancing, and cardio drumming, to health lessons in the classroom.

Crafts, fun projects, walks outside, field trips, and and special celebrations, we always have

things happening! We are forever thankful to our generous donors who help make SLI our

happy place. We couldn't do what we do without you! 

Laporte County Gives

Unity Foundation 30th

Anniversary
Thank you to everyone who

supported The Social and Learning

Institute during Laporte County

Gives! Because of you we were able

to raise... 

$5,685

Celebrating National Kevin
Day with our two favorite

Kevins'! 

Lauren takes the wheel on
our boating field trip with

the Dunes Learning
Center

We enjoy our weekly yoga
with April! Students take

turns being the "yoga helper".
Libby loves the extra yoga

time!

Students Amber, Indy and
James helped out with the

Knights of Columbus Tootsie
Roll Drive! 

SLI was also awarded the Lunch Buddies Prize of $1000 

for the largest online gift between 12 and 1 p.m on Oct. 1. 

We are so grateful for our generous supporters 

Thank you to all who took part in this day with us!





Mark your calendar: 

Annual Meeting 

and Board of Trustees Election! 
In person at the Social and Learning Institute

Monday October 24th 

6:00p

201 East Garfield St

Michigan City 

In addition to our wonderful donors, 

We would like to give special thanks for funding our 

Health & Wellness program to

And thank you for funding our 

Science program to 

We couldn't do what we do without you!

The Social & Learning Institute's 1st Annual Craft Show
November 5th, 2022   ~   10am to 3pm CST

201 E Garfield St
Michigan City, IN 46360


